
 

 

 

Brad Berry is the Yamhill County District 
Attorney having first been elected in 
November 1996 and was elected to his 
7th term, beginning in January, 2020. 
 

He is an Oregon State University 
graduate and received his law degree in 
1979 from Gonzaga University.  Mr. Berry 
previously served as a deputy district 
attorney and was in a private litigation 
practice in Newberg for twelve years until 
his election.  
 

He is a past president of the Oregon 
District Attorneys Association.  In August 
of 2005, he was elected to be the Oregon 
State representative to the National 
District Attorney’s Association Board of 
Directors and has served as Vice 
President of NDAA.   
 

Along with other statewide issues, he has been actively involved in the Attorney 
General’s Victims’ Rights Compliance Project as well as other victims’ rights 
initiatives.  He serves as Chair of the National District Attorneys Association 
Victims’ Rights Committee and previously co-chaired the American Bar 
Association Victims’ Committee.  He has been a long serving member of the 
OSB Criminal Law Section executive committee, having twice served as 
Chair.  He is active in statewide legislative issues, testifying on behalf of ODAA, 
and his office, on important legislation. 
 
Mr. Berry has been a frequent law enforcement instructor, an instructor for the 
Oregon District Attorney’s Association and the National District Attorney’s 
Association. He formerly taught for both Mount Hood and Portland Community 
Colleges.  He has instructed at Oregon State Bar continuing legal education 
seminars and at the annual Oregon Judicial Conference.   
 
Lastly, he enjoys and is a frequent community speaker educating on current law 
enforcement related issues to service clubs, senior groups, chambers of 
commerce and other local institutions. He and his wife, reside in Newberg.  

 

  

 


